
Homework expectations 23/24 

 

Dear Year 4 families,  

Homework will be sent home at the end of the week every Friday afternoon and will be due back the following Thursday morning. 

Reminder pupils’ will be tested weekly on their spelling lists and times table every Friday.  

The expectations are:  

 

  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask.  

Kindly, 

Mr Howell 

 

Reading 20-30 minutes daily Record in reading journal and return daily 

 

Spelling 10 minutes daily Practise spelling words from list  

20-30 minutes weekly Writing task related to spelling words - assigned by teacher  

 

English 20-30 minutes weekly Assigned task in SPAG CGP book (double page spread) 

 

Maths 

 

5 minutes daily 

 

20- 30 minutes weekly  

Targeted Times tables practise (marked on Thursday) 

 

Maths worksheet relating to current topic  


